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25 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  

Multiply Games Night – Open to all year groups 

On Thursday 01 February, Purbrook Infant School will host a free games night run by Multiply from 
Hampshire County Council. The aim is to give you a chance to share some dedicated time with your 
child(ren) to play games.  

Games are a fantastic opportunity to encourage mathematical thinking in so many ways. All games will be 
provided and the team from Multiply and I will be on hand to support you with them. We would love as 
many people as possible to come so if you are not available, it would be great to see grandparents or other 
family members etc instead.  

If you would like to attend. Please fill in the Google form below so that we can let the team at Multiply 
know how many games to bring with them! 

https://forms.gle/nQkekagq2Rx8Zm5d7 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr P Stray 
Assistant Headteacher 
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